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The University would like to develop a policy that would strike a compromise (understand that full 
divestment is symbolic and won’t make much difference) that would be acceptable to all groups. He 
invited representatives of the Board of Trustees to partake in a conversation about this topic with 
representatives of the University and the University of Winnipeg Foundation.   
  
A question arose regarding what the expectation was of the Board, C. Minaker answered that it was only 
an invitation to partake in deliberations, and that the Board was free to make their own decision on the 
issue.  It was noted that the Board of Trustees has a fiduciary obligation with respect to the pension plan 
and that pension funds have a different purpose than University or Foundation funds.   
C. Minaker withdrew from the meeting. 
 
Further discussion ensued, and the following motion was put forward: 
 
It was MOVED: (M. Emslie/R. Erb) 

That the Board of Trustees will participate, without prejudice, in the conversation regarding 
Divestment. 

…CARRIED. 
It was further determined that the following Trustees would participate in the Divestment discussions as 
representatives of the Board of Trustees: M. Emslie, R. Erb and Ron Youngson. 
 
ACTION ITEM: 
M. Emslie will advise the University that the Board of Trustees is willing to participate in Divestment 
discussions and the names of the participating Trustees. 
 
3. Annual General Meeting Business 
 

a. Annual Conflict Report 
M. Walls advised that any outstanding conflict reports are to be submitted to her as soon as 
possible. 
 

b. Election of Board Officers 
H. Hudek was nominated to continue as Chair (acclaimed); 
L. Repski was nominated to continue as Vice-Chair (acclaimed); 
M. Emslie was nominated to continue as Treasurer (acclaimed); 
M. Walls was nominated to continue as Secretary (acclaimed). 
 

c. Committee Membership 
Committee Membership was determined as follows: 
 
The DB Committee 
M. Emslie, L. Hilton, B. Barske, B. Evans, C. Morrison, M. Wiegand, R. Youngson. 
 
The DC Committee 
R. Erb, M. Laf
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recommendations, the DC Committee is recommending that three funds be removed for various 
reasons including: overlapn




